Our mission and vision is to “provide a safe, healthy, loving, residential environment with supportive services for

homeless pregnant adult women and their children.”

From the Executive Director’s
Desk. ..

| Dear Friends of Precious Life,

As 2021 approaches a close, I write to say we
could not have provided for each woman that needed our assistance
of the past year without your sustained help in time, talent and ser-
vice. T hesitate to use the word “normal” as that has changed dramat-
ically since March of 2020. Those seeking assistance have more
needs than ever before, and anything “virtual” is not exactly helpful
for one who has no place to go and not certain what direction they
even want to go. Clients are coming in later and later in their preg-
nancy, and trying to expedite their need to get them to a doctor or
hospital is more challenging than ever. Your support in helping us
provide some immediate one-on-one interaction has calmed many a
woman, and it has assured them there are people who generally care
for their well-being. Reflecting on a saying that makes so much sense
is: “They may forget what you said but they will not forget how YOU
made them feel” Thank YOU for being that support so needed in
the changed atmosphere we are operating in at this time.

In the midst of getting back to “normal,” we had an outstanding golf
tournament in September, highlighted in this newsletter. To all our
players, volunteers and especially our Underwriters and Sponsors,
YOU helped to make the SOLD OUT event fantastic. (Place Septem-
ber 21 on your radar for a day to play and support our mothers and

children.)

In October, we were actually able to gather to celebrate our VOLUN-
TEERS in person. What a wonderful brunch we recognized rookie
volunteers who called in 2021 to offer service, plus the special recog-
nition for our 5-10-15-20-25-30 years of service. It goes without say-
ing that the thousands of hours given to “Saving babies, one woman
at a time,” is exceptional. Each of you brings a special, God-given gift
to our women and their babies and you walk with them as that little
one becomes a toddler and beyond. The words of Jeremiah 1:5 say,
“Before I formed you in the womb, I knew you, before you were born
dedicated you.” After many of you have walked with one of our
women through her program, then through the birth of her child and
continuing to mentor her into parenting, we share the awe of know-
ing how blessed she is that YOU care so much about her and her
beautiful child.

Looking at the remaining months of 2021, we will share Thanksgiv-
ing and Christmas, and our moms and children will, some for the
first time, actually celebrate these blessed holidays with a family.
That family is YOU! Thank you for joining us as we provide a special

time for each resident and child to experience what love and caring is
about. It is being a part of a community that encourages and sup-
ports the well-being of those placed in front of them at this exact
moment in time. We try and provide an atmosphere of blessings and
gratitude, and YOU make that possible.

And in 2021, we will be having our annual Open House, “A Precious
Christmas” on December 12, from 3:30-6:30. Please feel free to stop
by and see all that YOU have made happen at Precious Life. Santa
will arrive for all kids, young and not as young, refreshments will be
prepared, and the shelter will be decorated for you to visit. Please
invite friends that may be interested in seeing what we offer our
women. If you would like to help decorate, bake or volunteer on the
actual day, contact Tammy at the office.

We invite you to get your calendar out and mark down a few dates to
join us in 2022 as we gather to support our moms and children.
March 5, 2022, is our annual gala, “Under the Stars” at The Reef in
Long Beach; on June 5, 2022, is our Santa Maria BBQ and Wine and
Craft Beer Tasting at St. Isidore’s Plaza; September 21, 2022, we will
“Tee Off for the Heart¥”.

Looking back over the past ten months, we must share our gratitude
to all of YOU for standing with us to help those you don’t know and
yet believe they can change their lives if given an opportunity to do
so. May we think and act as faithful witnesses to the word of God
when we are called to care for those placed in our midst. YOU have
done more than YOU will ever know, and for that we THANK YOU
from the bottom of our heart.

May this beautiful season of family gatherings find YOU surrounded
by those YOU cherish.

D

With blessings,

Theresa E. Murphy
Executive Director




Precious Newbotrns

Janice - September

Halloween Trunk-Or-Treat
Put on by the City of Los Alamitos Recreation

A fun safe Halloween event for all families was held
at Little Cottonwood Park in Los Alamitos. Our
Board of Director, Wendy Grose and Infant Care
Director, Denise Aguilar set up a spooky fun booth
for kids to enjoy and won 1st place.

Little Cutie!

Raiden visiting a pumpkin patch,
is one of our big boys who lives
in permanent housing with his
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SHELTER NEEDS

Cr2032 Batteries
Batteries ~ 9 Volt, D & C
Letter Size Manila File Folders

Scrubbing Bubbles Cleaner

Bona ~ Disposable Wet Cleaning Pads
Brother P Touch TZe Refill tape ~ Black on White
Powdered Laundry Detergent ~ Small
Black Drawstring Trash Bags ~ 33 Gallon
White Kitchen Trash Bags ~ 13 Gallon
Ziplock Storage Bags ~ 1 Gallon
Canned Soups / Canned Chicken
Forever Stamps for Residents

Bassinette Sheets ~ 32” x 16” (Pac N Play size)
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Our Appreciation and Thanks.. .t
these groups, businesses, and individuals who have
supported our mission and vision to help the women
and infants we serve during these past few months:

Cookie Decorating Kits

Owner of artsy Bakes, Mana Jones delivered Cookie
Decorating Kits for residents and children.

Lowe’s Hereos Project

Long Beach Towne
4 Center & Bell Flower
Stores gave to PLS as
one of the “Give Back
Projects”

Lowes workers came and
complied a storage areq,
sorted the items and installed
shelving and containers for
shelter supplies.

Serve Los AL ...

Before .... ready to paint

one another by serving at local non-profits in Los Alamitos.

An annul citywide volunteer service where communities come together to help

taping
Windows...

Can you find Theresa Murphy
and Wendy Grose among the
Serve Los AL team?
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Thank you, Ken Vecchiarelli,
from the Golden State Water
Co., who coordinated project.
Employees and volunteers of
Republic Service and City of Los
AL for prepping and painting
our much needed residential
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classroom...now to the office!
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Intentions For....

Albert & Margie Susanka t
Adelaide Cousins
Angiuli Family
Breanna Aquin
Breanna Aquin
Carmine Simeone
Cathy Washack

Cecil Heyrend

David G. Cardona
Dae’von, Chloe & Jose
Don Carlos

Don Gath

Donnie DeRuyter
Donnie DeRuyter
Emelio Medaglia
Jeanine Anderson
Jeanine Anderson
Jeanine Anderson

Jill Leverentz

Jerry MacArthur

John Nessley

Judy Smura

Karen Castellana
Linda Coyne

Linda Coyne

Linda Coyne

Michael & Eva Caldero
Peggy Calcagni

Red & Kristina Sander
Robert & Bernice Nemzek
Samuel Davis

Teresa Dewey

Teresa Dewey

Teresa Dewey

Teresa Dewey

Wally Castellana
Wilbur Bolton
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Requests were made by...

Ronald & Alice Lussier
Reginald Cousins

Rose Marie Angiuli

Mark & Lori DeLellis
PLS BOD & Staff

Mary Ellen Baker

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Fleming
Jim & Theresa Murphy
PLS BOD & Staff
Majella Maas

PLS BOD & Staff

Kathy Wachter

PLS BOD & Staff

Jim & Theresa Murphy
Robert & Santa Campuzano
Mark & Lori DeLellis
Marian Yoshida

Charles & Carol Meckler
Jim & Theresa Murphy
Margaret MacArthur
Ruth Nessley

PLS BOD, Staff & Volunteers
Mary Castellana

Mark & Lori DeLellis
Mary Ellen Baker
Charles & Carol Meckler
John & Patricia Casey
Jim & Theresa Murphy
Catherine Sander

Nancy Nemzek
Jacqueline Prouty

Nick & Elizabeth Ramold
Deanna Dowd

Thomas & Colleen Hall
Coni Dowd-Molvig

Mary Castellana

Mary Jo Bolton
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amazonsmile

“7 You shop. Amazon gives.

Support Precious Life by signing up for Amazon Smile by
going to Smileamazon.com. You can view our Wish list by
clicking on your Account & Lists and under Your Lists, click
on AmazonSmile Charity List and you can see Precious
Life’s wish items. Thanks for your support!
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Intentions For.... Requests were made by...

Thomas Blaty
Margaret Dunn

Caroline Saldana v
Jack & Virginia Fitzsimons ¥

BIRTH/BIRTHDAY/ANNIVERSARY
~ CELEBRATIONS~

Birthday ~ Rose Marie Angiuli
Savina Corsetti

Birthday ~ Theresa Murphy
Ryan & Heather Murphy

8th Birthday ~ Logan Sandvig
Kenneth & Christina Watson

70th Birthday ~ Christina Watson
Kenneth Watson
71st Birthday, My Awesome Husband ~ Kenneth Watson

Christina Watson
90th Birthday ~ Juanita Mueller
Prcious Life Shelter BOD, Staff & Volunteers
56st Wedding Anniversary ~ Larry & Savina Corsetti
Rose Marie Angiuli
Birthday Blessings To My Daughter ~ Theresa Murphy
Barbara Lunsford
In Honor, Theresa Murphy, All Her Wonderful Work at PLS
Dorothy McDermott
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WAYS YOU CAN HELP k
IRA Charitable Distribution

*

If you are age 72 or better you can make a tax-free gift by
instructing the Trustee of your IRA to transfer the with-
drawal directly to a charity. While not tax deductible, the
funds transferred from your IRA to a charity count toward
your RMD and you do not incur any federal income tax
liability. Talk to your financial advisor. Be sure to tell your
trustee to include your name and indicate it is from an IRA
so you can be issued a correct receipt.

Donor Advised Funds

If you are one of the “one in a million” who has established
a Donor Advised Fund it’s easy to recommend a grant to
Precious Life, our tax ID # is 51-0187577. Feel free to con-
tact Chris Arnaldo at Edward Jones (714)901-5654 or
Chris.arnaldo@edwardjones.com with any questions or talk
to your financial advisor.
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Address? Duplicate Copies? Please remove from mailing list? Simply use the NON-PROFIT ORG
mailing label on this newsletter and send it to us with your request.

/\ Precious Life Shelter

P.O. Box 414
Los Alamitos, CA 90720

www.preciouslifeshelter.org
plsinfo@preciouslifeshelter.org
www.facebook.com/ | -
Preciouslifeshelter ! l
www.youtube.com/preciouslifeshelter

OR CURRENT RESIDENT
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